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March 2024  
 

Year 3, 4 and 6 
Planetarium Dome Experience 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are delighted to share that we have arranged for the inflatable planetarium to visit Bishop Creighton 
Academy on Tuesday 23rd April 2024. The children will be able to visit the planetarium and watch a 
presentation all about Earth and Space which is designed to cover and expand upon the KS2 Science National 
Curriculum. 
 
This unique experience will allow the children to watch a 360-degree film and bring science to life. Children 
will have the opportunity to ask questions and talk with the planetarium instructor.  

In order for the Academy to accommodate this visit, we are asking parents to contribute £2.00 towards of the cost of 
this educational visit. This can be done on www.parentpay.com. Please note that if we do not receive sufficient 
funds the visit may be cancelled. (Please be advised if your child is absent on the day of the visit this cost is non-
refundable.)  

Please complete the slip below and return it to the class teacher along with your online payment by Thursday 18th 
April 2024.  

 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Hewitt 
Year 5 Class Teacher  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….................................................. 
Planetarium Dome Experience – Year 3, 4 and year 6 

 
 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………. to participate in the Planetarium Dome experience 
on Tuesday 23rd April 2024 with my contribution of £2.00.  
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………. (Parent/carer) 
 

 

http://www.parentpay.com/

